GIFTED RESOURCES NEWSLETTER
DECEMBER 2005 
 

Welcome to Gifted Resources Email Newsletter.
You are receiving this newsletter because you have requested that we notify
you of any events being organised by Gifted Resources or because we have
been in contact with you by email in the past or because we thought you would be interested in the information.  

 

You may be receiving this newsletter because someone has forwarded their copy to you. If you would like to be put on the list to receive your own copy please email gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Subscribe newsletter

 

If you do not wish to receive any further copies of the newsletter please inform us and we will take you off the list (see contact details below) Email: gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Unsubscribe newsletter
Some SPAM filters have been rejecting our newsletter because it uses colour, graphics and lines of capital letters (described as shouting!) Please can you ask your IT manager to include the Gifted Resources Newsletter in the always acceptable category. If you would prefer to receive a plain text version of the newsletter with no graphics or photos please let us know and it can be arranged Email:gifres@virtual.net.au Use the subject heading Plain text newsletter

It is very important to have your security systems up to date as new viruses, worms and trojans are appearing all the time. 

 

You can also read this newsletter and previous issues from January 2005 No 1 online at http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/gifres/web/newsarchives.html

If you have news of events, conferences, lectures, workshops, children's
programmes, etc. that you would like included in our newsletter please email
gifres@virtual.net.au
 

GIFTED RESOURCES NEWS
 

This is probably the last Gifted Resources Newsletter for this year - so I would like to wish you all a blessed and happy Christmas, safe and revitalising holidays and an excellent 2006. I will be putting a Christmas message on the website shortly.
 

HOLIDAY TIMES
Gifted Resources will be closed from 15th December 2005 - 16 January 2006.

It will be possible to visit Gifted Resources in January by appointment only to prepare for 2006.

See contact details below to make an appointment.

 

A PRODUCTIVE 2005
I have been reviewing this year and planning for next year and will put the details on the website shortly.

 

How to get maximum benefit from Gifted Resources services
1. Work through our website http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/index.html and follow the links

2. Ensure that you notify us of any change in your contact details (specially email address) so that you continue to receive the newsletter.

3. Join the library see http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/grlibrary.html
4. Use the website to locate services http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/services.html
5. You can read back copies of the newsletter at http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/gifres/web/newsarchives.html
6. Use the links at http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/newsandsites.html
7. Contact Gifted Resources by email, mail or phone or by submitting via the website.

 

Donations of text books gladly received
When it is time to hand in this year's text books for second hand book sales, if you find that the books will not be accepted Gifted Resources would be delighted to receive any donations for the library. 
 

All I want for Christmas is an Identity
At the moment I am trying to obtain a Keypass Card so that I can prove that I am me. I would also be able to prove that I am over 18 and entitled to drink alcohol; but as I am obviously 50+ and practically a teetotaler that is not important.
The real reason I want a Keypass Card is so that I can get a copy of my Birth Certificate and Marriage Certificate. These documents used to be kept in a bag which could be collected quickly if we had to evacuate because of bushfire when we lived in the country. Someone used the bag for an overnight bag and the documents have not been seen since.
I realized that these documents were missing when I went searching for them to provide evidence of my identity in order to request a Police Check so that I can work with children with Gifted Resources and as a Church School teacher. I do not have a driver’s license or a passport. I could find my Baptism certificate, references and school reports in my maiden name and more references and certificates in my married name.
So I gathered a Keypass Card application form from the Post Office and started to enter my details. I was going very well until I came to the bit that said if I was not applying in my maiden name  I would need to show my marriage certificate!
So my dear husband of 30+ years loaded me up with my Tax File Number, Social Security Number, electricity bills, etc and I went to the local Police Station. I was just about to upend the whole lot on the desk when the Policeman waved his arms frantically and said “No! No!  Stop! Stop! Stop! Don’t tell me about it! You need to phone these people at Keypass”
The lady on the phone at Keypass was very helpful but kept confusing me with her previous caller and asking when I was due to fly out! Eventually I managed to explain my problem to her and her suggestion was since I had my Baptism certificate I could apply for a Keypass Card in my maiden name and then upgrade it to my married name when I had the marriage certificate! As I need the Keypass Card to prove I am me now and apply for the Police check this did not seem too helpful.
There had to be a way to break into the circle somewhere. Then a friend suggested that my husband who does have both a driver’s license and a passport should apply for the marriage certificate. Why didn’t we think of that sooner? 
And that is where we are up to now. He has applied for the marriage certificate, so I can apply  for my Birth Certificate and the Keypass Card, so I can apply for a Police check! Or was it so I can have a drink ? What a good thing you do not need a license to eat chocolate!
 

Here are some events and programmes for you to mark in your calendars:
MAROONDAH GIFTED CHILDREN"S PARENTS' ASSOC. INC. 
Morning Coffee at MacDonald's, Maroondah Hwy. Croydon Vic.at 10.30 am on  7 December  2005, Wed 4 January 2006

Term 4 Activities 

Tuesday 29th November Chat Night at Andrea Butchard's home. RSVP Andrea on 9893 1894 

 

Sun 11 Dec  Family Picnic Day Christmas BBQ & Get Together 

Bayswater Park Bayswater Mountain Hwy Bayswater 12 noon onwards

For full details contact Jennifer Grant on  phone (03) 9779 4218  email ijgrant@optusnet.com.au
or Louise Howe on phone (03) 9801 2912 email louise_h@tpg.com.au
 

Tues 13 December  at 7.30 pm

Guest speaker : Judy Parker - When the advocacy road becomes rocky - troubleshooting evening

Gellert Hall, The Centre for the Exceptional Learner, Luther College, Plymouth Rd Croydon Vic 3136 

Cost $10.00

RSVP Jennifer Grant on 9779 4218

 

Looking ahead to 2006

Tuesday 24 Jan Chat Evening  at Andrea's home  RSVP Andrea on 9893 1894

 

 

BAYSIDE YOUNG ACTIVE MINDS CHANGE OF NAME
The new group name is GIFTED SUPPORT NETWORK
Bayside has been removed from the title as the group serves other councils as well. The group plans to be incorporated with their new name by 1 October 2005.

Primary Minds Meet in the Park
Fridays 4.00 - 5.30 pm

Contact Julie 9585 2680

Playgroup
Mondays 9:30 - 11:30 am
For information contact Beverley on phone 0439 474 668.

Maria Bathern Group Co-ordinator (Support) (03) 9585 0325

Carolyn Priest Assistant Co-ordinator (Publicity) (03) 9576 5137

www.byams.org 

 

FROM TINA McCARTHY
POSSIBLE NEW GROUP FOR WESTERN SUBURBS
WANTED: Inner city and western suburbs gifted kids and families!
I am the mother of a gifted visual spatial 7 year old and have for some time 
recognised the need for a support group for gifted kids, visual spatial kids 
etc and their families in the inner city and western suburbs of Melbourne. 
If you too feel this way, then please contact me on the email or mobile 
below. I am interested in finding others who would like to start a group - 
the group may take the shape of more formal sessions with "experts" we 
invite in, or maybe it is just a group where we as parents can discuss the 
trials and celebrations of parenting the gifted, and even better, our kids 
may find some "like-minded" friends who actually live close by! We won't 
know until we have a group of interested people and find out what we all 
want and need.
Tina McCarthy - email: tmacdesign@optusnet.com.au or mobile: 0412 993 650 

S.W.A.M. WARRNAMBOOL 

Carolyn Jennings 03 55620915 cpjen@bigpond.com
Secretary; Angela Shlansky

Ph 03) 55629956

ashlansk@bigpond.net.au  

 

GIFTED @ CENTRAL 
http://www.araratcc.vic.edu.au/gifted@central/welcome.htm 

A foundation team of teachers, schools and supporting organization to improve options for gifted students in the Central Area of Victoria

For details of proposed activities and contacts see the website.

 

V.A.G.T.C. Inc

Contact

P O Box 132
Caufield South
Vic 3162

Phone  0402 056 140

Email info@vagtc.asn.au 

 

AAEGT 11th NATIONAL GIFTED AND TALENTED CONFERENCE  

GIFTED 2006: CONCEPTS, CHALLENGES, REALITIES

The conference will be in Fremantle WA from 27 - 29 September 2006, hosted by ProAPT and GATCA-WA and features international guest speakers Francoys Gagne, Marion Porath & Roger Moltzen. 

For more information see http://www.gifted2006.org.au/
 

AAEGT CONFERENCE CALL FOR PAPERS
 The Conference organising committee would like to invite interested professionals in the Gifted Education area to submit abstracts for interactive workshops (80 minutes), seminars/papers (40 minutes), round table discussions (40 minutes) and poster presentations.  Due date 18 March 2006.  Details can be found on www.gifted2006.org.au
 

HAWKER BROWNLOW EDUCATION
Robin Fogarty Online Courses. 

http://hbe.optin.com.au/a?17e14837-400835.020.003
Dimensions of Learning Conference

9-11 May 2006

http://www.hbe.com.au/Dimensions/Dimensions_conference_06.html
Carolyn Coil Workshops 2006

For details of Carolyn Coil workshops 

email marketassist@hbe.com.au 

 

SOME INTERESTING WEBSITES
The Tithing Tree

http://www.thetithingtree.org.au/
 

Koala's Christmas

http://www.thekoala.com/christmas.htm
 

Dreamin' of a bush tucker Christmas

http://www.csiro.au/index.asp?type=mediarelease&id=prbushtucker
Christmas clipart and animated gifs 
http://www.jsmagic.net/xmasgraphicsnativity/
Christmas carols

http://www.chebucto.ns.ca/~ai251/xcarol.html#F
 

Christmas greetings in many languages

http://www.ethnicharvest.org/ideas/christmas.htm
 

 

DISCLAIMER
Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services and websites which could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted Resources Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of quality or suitability to meet your specific needs.

 

Kind regards,  Jo Freitag

Gifted Resources 

Office

The Centre for the Exceptional Learner

Luther College 

Plymouth Rd

Croydon Vic 3136

Phone (03) 9724 2000 Ext 396

A/H     (03) 9724 2008

 

Postal address

1 Malcolm Rd
Croydon North                                                      
Victoria 3136 

Phone 9727 4662

Mobile 0416 739 233

Website http://mc2.vicnet.net.au/home/jofrei/web/index.html

Email: giftedresources@virtual.net.au
Newsletter e-mail gifres@virtual.net.au 

E-mail: jofrei@mc2.vicnet.net.au
